
‭Statement on Robert “Brutus” Cantoreggi Leave‬
‭February 9, 2024‬

‭From: Jamie Hellen, Town Administrator‬

‭Effective immediately, Robert “Brutus” Cantoreggi has been placed on unpaid administrative‬
‭leave, indefinitely, and until further notice. This leave is related to a personnel matter.‬

‭In Mr. Cantoreggi's absence, I have appointed Town Engineer, Mike Maglio, as Acting Director of‬
‭Public Works for the Town of Franklin until further notice. Mike has served the Town for 13‬
‭years at the highest level of professionalism, skill and expertise.  I have the utmost faith and‬
‭confidence in Mike and the entire DPW staff to provide the leadership and direction necessary‬
‭to manage DPW operations while Mr. Cantoreggi is on leave. There will be no disruptions in‬
‭service or any projects in town.‬

‭I will not have any further comment on this matter until all information has been collected. I‬
‭fully recognize everyone wants to know what occurred and what led to this decision, however I‬
‭cannot answer those questions at this time. But rest assured that, when appropriate, all‬
‭information that led to this decision will be made available to the public in full view. I do not‬
‭have any timeline. In the meantime, your patience is greatly appreciated.‬


